
ENDWELL FIRE DISTRICT

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS

SPECIAL MEETING

November 11,2021

Members: Others present:
Don Battaglini Erika Pereira, Administrative Assistant
Michael Hamzik Thomas Palazzo, Fire Chief

Kenneth Del Bianco

Mark Storm

Commissioner Battaglini called the meeting to order at 10:00 am.

Thomas Palazzo, Fire Chief, requested an extension for Jason Stupski to complete the ICS 300 so he can
run for Assistant Chief during the upcoming election. Jason Stupski tried to complete the class in 2020

but the class was canceled due to COVID 19 and/or low class enrollment.

A quick discussion between the Board and Fire Chief Palazzo on Jason Stupski experience and
qualifications was held.

Motion by Commissioner Hamzik, second by Commissioner Del Bianco to approve Jason Stupski request
for an extension to complete ICS 300 and allow him to run for Assistant Chief during the upcoming 2021
election. Jason Stupski must complete the ICS 300 course by December 31, 2022 in order to keep his
qualification for the next election. All aye; motion carried.

Motion by Commissioner Battaglini, second by Commissioner Hamzik to adjourn the meeting at 10:06
am. All aye; motion carried.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mark Storm

MS/EP


